Dear CWA Parents,

The Staff/Teacher Appreciation Luncheon is coming up on January 24, 2014. We need your help to make this event a success! This luncheon is put on by parent volunteers for our amazing staff and teachers! It is a wonderful afternoon for the staff/teachers to have a lunch supplied and served by our amazing community! This is time honoured tradition here at CWA and we need your help to show the staff/teachers how much we love them!

Below is a link to volunteer spot, please look and see how you are able to help. If you would like to help serve lunch, but need a babysitter for your children, please let me know (we are working on getting a few girls from the school to help out with babysitting). Please no children at the luncheon (between 1:00pm-3:30pm), if you would like to help with clean up (starting at 3:30pm, you are welcome to bring your kids with you). If you have any questions, please contact me at berniedegroot@shaw.ca or at 403-561-3805. Thank you for making this event a success! Volunteers are love in motion!

God Bless,

Bonnie deGroot

We're using VolunteerSpot to organize our upcoming activity.

Please sign up to help at our Staff /Teacher Appreciation luncheon - here's how it works in 3 easy steps:

- 1. Click this link to go to our invitation page on VolunteerSpot: http://vols.pt/hWei54
- 2. Enter your email address: (You will NOT need to register an account on VolunteerSpot)
- 3. Sign up! Choose your spots VolunteerSpot will send you an automated confirmation and reminders. Easy! Note: VolunteerSpot does not share your email address with anyone. If you prefer not to use your email address, please contact me and I can sign you up manually.